
 

No. D240408 

April 15, 2024 

 

Attn: Customer 

 

Production Discontinuation Announcement of S-5701B series 

 

We thank you for your patronage for ABLIC IC products. 

For the following products, due to changes in the supply chain environment, we expect that we will 

not be able to supply the product continuous and decided to discontinue sales after the last order. 

We appreciate your understanding regarding this matter. 

 

 

[Discontinued Product] 

 

Product name Package 

S-5701BC10B-L3T2U5 TSOT-23-3S 

S-5701BC11B-L3T2U5 TSOT-23-3S 

S-5701BC12B-L3T2U5 TSOT-23-3S 

* The previous status of these products were NRND(Not Recommended for New Design). 

 

[Schedule] 

 

Final order End of November, 2024 

Final shipping End of November, 2025 

 

[Contact Window] 

 

Please contact ABLIC distributor or ABLIC sales person. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 Shinichi Yoshikane 

Chief Sales Officer 

ABLIC Inc. 


